
 

Greetings from Corfu, Greece! 

I'd like to send the link below regarding an International Summer Academy I'm running again 

this summer. If you think your students may be interested, please forward it to them or if 

possible, please post it on your university bulletin.  

 

Here's  the link to the summer academy with the relevant  information.  

 

http://dflti.ionio.gr/en/summer-schools--  
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